
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

MEETING TYPE: Board of County Commissioners Regular Meeting 

MEETING DATE: December 10th, 2024 

ITEM NAME: PTSA Membership Agreement 

SUBMITTED BY: Brittney Ciarlo, Emergency Manager & Anthony Luginbill, IT Director 

SUMMARY: This agreement will give our organization access to the CyberBytes 

Public Safety Threat Alliance portal, where there is much more 

information, such as Dark Web Monitoring and automated IOC feed are 

also available. There is no cost for membership or any of the services. 

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend that the BOCC approve the membership agreement for 

PSTA(public safety threat alliance) monitoring services.  

BACKGROUND: CyberBytes utilizes the Public Safety Threat Alliance to share levels of 

cyber risk among all partners as well as potential, current and new cyber 

threats.As part of the PSTA, agencies and other members are encouraged 

to share their own cybersecurity threat experiences to improve the 

awareness and readiness of the overall group. 

 

BOARD ACTION TAKEN:   

☐ 

APPROVED 

☐ 

DENIED 

☐ 

OTHER 

SIGNATURE OF THE CHAIR: 

  

NOTES: 

 

 


